Luke, Tim

From: Luke, Tim

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2002 11:45 AM
To: Yenter, Cindy (Hodges)

Cc: Knowles, Corbin

Subject: Bannock Paving Co

Cindy,

I received a call from Dave Heath of Bannock Paving Co today in response io the curtailment letter. Bannock Paving is
the holding company of Jack Parson. | gave Heath the background on curtailment and advised that they need to join the
ground water district or possibly the processors group (I encouraged joining the GWD). 1 also advised that this use and
the former license 36-7470 does not have an SRBA claim filed and thus IDWR pretty much considers that this right is no
longer valid and that the use is not covered by a right. | advised that he may still be able to file a late claim in the SRBA.
Heath said he will hire a water attorney to pursue getting the claim fited and petition to join the GWD or processors group.

Cindy and Corbin,
I noticed from review of WMIS that we have no reported water use information for this diversion for the last few years. Do
we also have a reporting problem here or has the information just not been added to WMIS yet?

Tim






